
                                                                                                              1014 2nd Avenue 
  Salt Lake City, Utah 8403 

April 8, 2019 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 

Public Service Commission of Utah 

Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 

160 East 300 South 

Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

 

Re:  Docket No. 19-035-T05—In the Matter of Rocky Mountain Power’s Proposed Tariff 

Revisions to Electric Service Schedule No. 114, Air Conditioner Peak Management 

Program (Cool Keeper Program) 

 Utah Clean Energy is submitting these comments in support of Rocky Mountain Power’s 

(“RMP”) proposed revisions to the Air Conditioner Peak Management program (“Cool Keeper”) 

filed on March 22, 2019. RMP’s proposed changes to Schedule 114 would allow the tariff to 

operate as an umbrella tariff for the Cool Keeper program and other future demand response 

offerings. Further, RMP proposes to increase the incentives paid to participating customers and 

extend the number of months and daily hours in which the program may operate. These changes 

are an important step in improving RMP’s demand response capabilities and in preparing the 

grid for higher integration levels of renewable energy resources.   

 Utah Clean Energy supports the proposed changes to Schedule 114 in this docket. Thank 

you for the opportunity to provide comments.  

Sincerely,  

 

/s/ Hunter Holman    

Hunter Holman 

Staff Attorney  

Utah Clean Energy 

 

CC:  Michael Snow, Rocky Mountain Power 

 Brenda Salter, Division of Public Utilities 

 Cheryl Murray, Office of Consumer Services 


